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Dear Parents 

Year 5 and 6 visit to the Lanchester Archive, Transport Museum and Herbert 

Art Gallery 

Next term Year 5 and 6 will be learning how to present information and how to create 

an interactive exhibition linked to their topic work. We have arranged a day to 

evaluate exhibitions in Coventry on Thursday 7th September. We will be going to the 

Lanchester Archive , the Transport Museum and the Herbert Art Gallery. 

We will be walking from school at 9am and we will be returning by 3.20pm. Children 

will need a packed lunch. If your child usually has a school dinner and they would 

like a school packed lunch, please let us know on Monday 4th September.  Children 

should wear school uniform and sensible shoes and take a raincoat.  There is no 

charge for this visit and children will not need any money. 

We will send a reminder about this visit at the start of next term. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions about this visit. 

Thank you. 

Mrs Townsend, Mr Watson and Mrs Bollands 

     


